Supervisors,
Thank you for your hard work and dedication to our county.

ABC has just issued regulatory relief for license holders. We ask that the County request that
CDFA, BCC and CDPH cannabis licensing branches do the same.

We request that MCA work with the County to frame the specific requests since the issues are
nuanced with respect to balancing practical considerations with health concerns (i.e., need to
allow curbside pickup when licensed premises may not extend to outside area).

Please contact me at your earliest convenience to coordinate a specific request of these
agencies. | would like to have a phone conference with other MCA leaders so we can get the
most pressing issues before you to

Thank you.

Hannah



